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May 23, 2017 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
As we near the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity to let you know 
about some construction work that will begin shortly at Rosedale.   
 
I received an update from our Facilities Management Department, and I’m pleased to let you 
know that construction work will start on June 30 and continue through the summer.   
 
The construction work includes: 

• Revitalizing our Full-Day Kindergarten rooms by adding two additional single occupant 

washrooms, reconfiguring the existing cloakroom to accommodate more students, new 

sinks and clean up stations in existing rooms. 

Outside, we will be removing the existing shed and reconfiguring the play surfaces and 

fencing to increase both the hard and soft surfaces and provide barrier-free access. 

• Adding one new barrier-free washroom near the front foyer.  

• Removing all of the existing classroom rooftop exhaust fans and installing three new 

rooftop units. This work will also include new acoustic ceilings in the school corridors.  

• Upgrading the electrical, which includes all corridor lighting.   

• The replacement of the entire roof as well as the associated flashing and metal work. 

• Upgrading the fire alarm system. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we begin our work.  
 
This is an exciting time at Rosedale, and we’re looking forward to the updates at our school. We 
will continue to keep you informed at www.hwdsb.on.ca/rosedale. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-549-4233. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Stephen Yull 
Principal 
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